On June 29th Board Member Monroe Benaim asked the following question regarding Board Item CP3 - Renewal of Continuing Contract with (2) two Consultants for Commissioning Services:

Question:  Is this $300,000. total or for each consultant ($600,000.)?

Response:  No.  It is a total of $300,000 for both consultants.

